

Midnight Sun

Family Learning Center

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

October 21, 2010

Dates to Remember

APC Meeting Oct. 21 No School Oct. 22 Picture Retakes Oct. 27 Conferences Oct. 28 & 29 Halloween Carnival Oct. 30

Phone Numbers:

Mr. Dorsey- 373-6774 Mrs. Brady – 357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger -376 - 6776Mrs. Darnell - 357 - 4844 Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 Ms. Swan - 357-6784

School Website: Midnightsunschool.com

Box Tops Please send in your Box **Tops for Education!**

> **APC Meeting TONIGHT** 6:00 P.M.

Picture Retakes Wednesday, October 27 Packets on the shelf by the office. You must Return old picture packets if you want a picture retake.

All School Cookie Fundraiser: See attached info!

NO SCHOOL **TOMORROW**

Last year the parents and staff voted on some changes to our school calendar. We DO NOT have school tomorrow. This is a different day off than the rest of the District. We will be going to school one day in February when the rest of the District students will be off. Tomorrow's day off for students allows staff time to prepare for conferences next week. Thanks for your support of our efforts on behalf of your children! -MSFLC Staff

Help Needed

We are looking for a parent volunteer to coordinate and run the school Spelling Bee. If you would be willing to take on this activity, please contact Mrs. Hoppe. -Mrs. Hoppe

Conferences

Please use the front doors to enter the building during conference days next week. Thanks! -MSFLC Staff

Halloween Carnival Saturday, October 30 Noon to 4:00

Safety Reminders

Several parents have been observed talking on cell phones in the pick up line after school. Please consider the safety of all our students. It is really important to be alert during release as there are often small children with their parents walking in the parking lot. In addition, it is a great time to be a good example to our future drivers.

Please do not park in the handicap spots unless you have a permit to do so.

Finally, the doors are locked at all times at Midnight Sun. This is to assure the safety of your children. Please do not pull on the doors. We have had to have the locksmith out several times in the last few weeks to repair doors. It is very hard on the release bars when people are pulling on the locked doors. Thanks for your help with this.

-MSFLC Staff